
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1/2J has had a great term of learning! 
 

We had a fantastic time on our Pirate excursion where 
we went hunting for treasure on the James Craig. 

We used figurines to retell stories from 
the Bible. 

Our Public Speaking competition was so exciting 
and we learn so much about how to persuade 
an audience. Book Week was amazing. We got to dress up in our 

favourite superhero costume! 
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